
Library Land Line Phone Policy 

Our library has only one phone line in and out.  Therefore, it is not for public use.  If it is an emergency, 

we will then dial the number for them.  If it is not an emergency, we will allow a one-time only courtesy 

call.  Minors, we will allow to call out but library staff will dial the number and ask for the name we are 

contacting.     
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